Town of Sutton
Sewer Commission Meeting

6/14/23
Members Present: Jack Sheehan
Dan Lessard
Carl Licopoli
Don Obuchowski

The meeting opened at 2:00p.m. All were in attendance. The Pledge of Allegiance was done.

Car! nominated Jack to be Chair and for Dan to be 2rd Chair. Jack nominated Carl to reside as Clerk.
All three positions were unanimous.

Approval of the minutes from the April meeting. All in favor.
Approval of Abatement,

No Public Forum
No Old Business

New Business: Don discussed The Providence Rd new Sewer Pump Station. The Town sent a Letter
of Intent to award the contract to Riccardi Bros. Inc. We are waiting on the Bond issue to be filed,
Don will provide an update at the next Department Head Meeting,

July 24% is the anticipated start date. This could change.

Conservation will need to be involved with Tighe & Bond on how the piping will be done.

The generator is on order approximately 52-55 weeks out.

The contractor has 530 days to complete the project.

Town Manager has concerns of trucks regarding replacement of Depot St Bridge

Town of Millbury has only submitted our 1st quarter FY23 Sewer Bill. Don will speak with Jim Smith

about invoices.

Jack motioned to adjourn, approved. Meeting ended 2:28 p.m. Next Sewer Meeting 8/9/23.
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